
Members Present: Chris Colvin, Robert Bush, Sarah Toth 
Guests: Chief Copeland 
 
Called to Start: 6:03 
 

Minutes approved-all in favor 
 
There is a budget available but needs clarification for the amount. 
 
Bicentennial Park-bathrooms-time for being opened, accessibility to the public, and security 
questions in order to check on feasibility. There are options for security cameras to help put in 
cameras. Chris will follow up with the school to find out information. 
 
Michener property is being farmed. Pool is not feasible for the Village. YMCA is not feasible for 
the Village as well. 
 
Library Park Project-the park and plans are moving forward. The Library is working with the 
Village to put together the plans and solidify the ideas. Question has been raised about security. 
 
Signs for the park. 
 
Motion to adjourn: Sarah Toth, 2nd Robert Bush 
All in Favor 
 

 
 


